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Want to replace your brake servo? 

Some years ago with reports of faults 
with servos leading to a rapid loss of 
brakes, we ran a campaign to 
encourage members to replace their 
brake servo as a preventative measure.  
Brown & Gammons supported the 
campaign with a very good offer to 
supply and fit a new replacement 
Lockheed servo.  Well seeing the 
feature article in the V8 Newsletter in  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

the April issue, Brown & Gammons 
have made a special offer to supply a 
replacement brake servo for the 
MGBGTV8 model at a discounted price 
of £195 plus VAT (£234.00) until the 
end of April 2022 or while stocks last.  
With the normal price of £209 plus VAT 
(£250.80) that’s a useful saving.  They 
can of course offer a fitting service too 
if that is needed. 
   John Cumming adds he had his RV8 
brake cylinder and servo refurbished in 
May 2020 by a specialist, Past Parts in 
Bury St Edmunds.  John says “they 
renewed all the rubber parts in the 
cylinders including the slave cylinder 
and anodised them in gold passivate.  
They also anodised the throttle frame 
on the plenum chamber that holds the 
throttle cable.  The cost was £470 
including VAT which was not cheap but 
worthwhile”. 
   John adds that Past Parts can 
recondition brake and clutch hydraulic 
cylinders across the vehicle range, and 
also their brake hoses and hydraulic 
cylinder kits are usually available from 
stock.  Examples of their rebuild and 
return services are for the Brake Master 
Cylinder, Rear Wheel Cylinder as well 
as for the Brake Servo mentioned 
above.  See useful links on our “More” 
webpage. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

V8 Scottish Borders Tour 2022 

The next V8 Tour will be from Friday 
9th September to Monday 12th 
September 2022 in the Scottish 
Borders and is planned to give a taste 
of some of the attractions in this 
attractive and interesting area which 
classic car enthusiasts can enjoy 
touring.   Tour organiser Tony Smith 
says the tour will be based at a 4 star 
hotel near Peebles where he stayed 
recently and found very comfortable. 
  The tours will include a visit to the Jim 
Clark Museum.  Tony says “he has 
several supportive sponsors”.  Further 
information on the tour and booking 
arrangements is available via the 
“More” webpage at 
www.v8register.net/more.htm  
 
V8 Marquee at MGLive! 2022 

Alongside Clive Wheatley’s MGV8 
replacement parts stall in the V8 
Marquee, V8 members will be able 
enjoy meeting up with plenty of room to 
sit and enjoy their refreshments.  On 
Sunday we have the V8 Annual 
General Meeting at noon in the V8 
Marquee when four new volunteers are 
standing for election to the V8 
Committee.  The formal notice of the 
V8 AGM and agenda are available via 
our “More” webpage 
 
 
 
 
Editor – please note new contact 
details for our new V8 Scribe at the 
head of the V8 Column. 
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